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As we celebrate the Nativity of our Lord 
Jesus Christ, st. J�eph Development 
Programmes, Kangemi is grateful for 

your constant presence, care and support 
during the year 2019. 

With your support, we have been able to 
p�itively transform the lives of our 

beneficiaries to the Glory of God Our 
Father. May we continue to journey 

together with the needy in the coming year

Dear


